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January 13, 2016

Forty Under 40
Business Record

Re: Recommendation for Charles Hill for “Forty Under 40”
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Charles Hill. I have known
Charles for several years. We have served together on the steering committee for
an annual fundraising event known as the Dean’s Cup. The Dean’s Cup is a golf
match between alumni, faculty, students and staff from Drake University Law
School and the Iowa University College of Law. Over $100,000 of net proceeds
have been donated to Iowa Legal Aid.

Charles has been a valuable member of this group, as a leader on the committee,
with sponsors and participants at the event, and as an energetic worker.

In addition to his work on Dean’s Cup, Charles has been instrumental in creating a
medical legal partnership between Iowa Legal Aid and Blank Children’s Hospital.
He has also has been active in neighborhood matters including the revitalization of
Douglas Avenue.

It is without reservation that I recommend Charles Hill for the “Forty Under 40”
program. If I can provide any further information in support of his nomination,

please let me know.

Very truly yours,

Grcgory\ L. Kepyon
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